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Flywire: Payment delays due to Lunar New Year Holiday 

 

 
 

With banks in China, Korea, and Vietnam closing January 31st to February 
6th, 2022 for the Lunar New Year holiday, incoming payments to Flywire and 
Universiti Malaya may be delayed until after the holiday. 

 
 

Please reach out if you have any questions via helpdesk at 
https://helpdesk.um.edu.my/. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Financial Services Department, 
Bursary 
 
31 January 2022 
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